DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS
NORTH-EASTERN HILL UNIVERSITY, SHILLONG

NOTIFICATION

20.03.2017

No- 348"

The last date for submitting the fees for admission to the Ph.D. programme in
Mathematics for the year 2016-17 has been extended to March 31, 2017.

At

(A.M.Buhphang)

Head
Department of Mathematics
NEHU, Shillong - 22

Copy to:-

1) P.S. to V. C. for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.
2) Deans, School of Physical Sciences, NEHU, Shillong.

3) Dean, Students' Welfare, NEHU, Shillong.

4) Registrar, NEHU, Shillong.

5) Controller of Examinations, NEHU, Shillong.

6) Finance Officer, NEHU, Shillong.

7) University Librarian, NEHU, Shillong.



